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Westinghouse Enirgy Systems westngneuse aergy center

Electric Corporation Business Unit fn|||,j5ponn3yiyani,33 3 o335

Howard J Bruschl
General Manager
Nuclear Projects Dwision July 11,1997

i

Mr. Samuel J. Collins, Director,

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission'

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Collins:

Thank you for your letter of July 10,1997, confirming the substantive progress in drafting the
AP600 Final Safety Evaluation Report and your belief that the Final Design Approval can be
issued in 1998.

I assure you that Westinghouse will continue to provide the resources and the necessary
information on a basis consistent with the issuance of the Final Design Approval in early 1998.
I also reaffirm my commitment to work with you to focus the efforts of our staffs to meet the'

commitments for the successful and timely completion of the AP600 review.

Sincerely,
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